
Scottish  Association  for
Mental  Health  (SAMH)  focus
group meeting at Easter Road

Following  the  recent  #TeamTalk  survey  conducted  by  the
Scottish  Association  for  Mental  Health  (SAMH)  Hibernian
supporters are invited to join a one-off focus group meeting
at Easter Road on Tuesday (22 November).

An informal event, it will run from 5.45pm to 7.45pm and will
ask supporters for their views on a major new football-related
programme  being  put  together.  The  organisers  promise  an
enjoyable evening of discussion with fellow Hibees.

Supporters who participate in the session will receive a £20
voucher to use in the club store as a thank you for attending.

For  more  info  and  to  register,
email fundraising@samh.org.uk by midday on Monday 21 November.
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